University of Connecticut Army R.O.T.C. Cadets Participate in POW/MIA Flag Ceremony October 9, 2015

Storrs, CT – September 18, 2015 was National POW/MIA Recognition Day and is one of the few days of the year on which the POW/MIA flag is flown over the Great Lawn near the Ultimate Sacrifice Memorial at the University of Connecticut. The POW/MIA Flag is typically presented and retired by the UCONN Police Department Honor Guard, however Cadets from the UCONN's Army R.O.T.C. program



filled in for National POW/MIA Recognition Day. At the event, coordinated by Veterans Affairs and Military Programs, Cadets raised the POW/MIA flag at 9:00 AM on



September 18 and retired the flag at 5:00 PM the same day.

The University of Connecticut has a commitment to and strong support of all Veterans, especially those who were prisoners of war or are still missing in action.